
Notice of intent to award- Purchase of Four CNG Cutaway Buses

Upon review of two proposals, and the scoring of those proposals by an internal RFP scoring committee,
the proposal submitted by NW Bus Sales has been selected as the proposal providing the best value to
the City.

At the June 5, 2023 meeting of the Wilsonville City Council, we intend to recommend the City Council
accept the bid, and enter into a contract with NW Bus Sales to provide the vehicles for this
procurement.
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